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3 October 2023 
Cluj-Napoca 

To: 
Rev. Prof. Mirosław Kalinowski 
Rector of John Paul II Catholic University of Lublin 
 
 
Dear Rev. Prof. Mirosław Kalinowski, 
 
It is with great pleasure that I received your invitation to attend the ceremonial opening of 
the new academic year at our partner university, John Paul II Catholic University, on 15th 
October. We appreciate your invitation to be part of this celebratory event. 
 
Regrettably, a very busy period at the beginning of the university year and previously 
accepted invitations prevent me from participating in this event and meeting you. 
Nevertheless, hoping that the future may show us many joint opportunities, we trust that 
our academic partnership will continue to strengthen over the following years. 
 
We wish you further great academic and scientific results and successful celebration 
events. 

While looking forward to future encounters, I remain 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Prof. Daniel David 

Rector of Babeș-Bolyai University 


